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MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and Town Council
FROM: Greenways Commission ", % J
Joe Herzenberg, Chair g

SUBJECT: Capital Improvements Program
DATE: April 23, 2003

On April 23, 2003 the Commission voted unanimously (6-0) to recommend that the
Council adopt Option C of the Manager’s recommended Capital Improvements Program.
The Commission noted that Option C would provide enough funds to make significant
headway toward renovation of existing infrastructure as well as some new projects much
needed by the Town.

Voting Yes were: Joe Herzenberg (Chair), Bill Bracey, Peter Calingaert and Jim
Earnhardt, Mary Ann Freedman, and Robert Verboon



